
Completion of House #54 

 

The Lima Area Habitat completed its 54th house this fall in Delphos. The home was 

dedicated on Sunday, October 22, 2017. Roger Calvert was the Construction Manager for 

the project. Many volunteers, staff, sponsors and partners gave of their time, resources 

and energy to make possible this wonderful day. Note Executive Director, Bruce Hilty 

(far right), commencing the dedication service for new home owner, Monica (far left), 

while other family and friends look on. 

 

 
 


